
To:  All staff and PG students 

From:  Graduate School 

  

Extension of PG course add/drop deadline 

 

Arising from the decision of the University to suspend all on-campus classes until 17 

February as announced by the President & Vice-Chancellor in his email of 25 January, 

please be informed that the PG course add/drop period including online application 

for adding PG course which requires instructor's approval will be extended to 23:59 

pm on 5 February 2020 (Wednesday). 

  

For questions regarding the PG course add/drop arrangements, please contact us 

via email: 

  

For TPg Students: hkbu_tpg@hkbu.edu.hk 

For RPg Students: hkbu_rpg@hkbu.edu.hk 

  

Thank you for your attention. 

  

Please stay safe and healthy. 
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